
GRADUATE STUDENT 
WORKSHOP

IRB Session

Refreshments provided

The Institutional Review Board must 
approve any research that calls for 
particiaption by people.

Did you Know?

Co-sponsored by The Patton College of Education 
Graduate Committee, the Center for Higher 

Education and the Honor Society of Phi Kappa Phi

Featuring representatives from the Office 
of Research Compliance who will provide 
key insights regarding Institutional Review 

Board (IRB) procedures

Monday November 18, 2013
5:15pm - 7:00pm

WHEN:

WHERE:
McCracken 214 B


